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  June 19, 2019, General Membership Meeting Minutes

Chair Jeff Froh opened the meeting at 6:00 PM.  Phil Fransen read the VFP Statement of Purpose. Other members included, Joan Kemble, Fran Wiedenhoeft, David Giffey w/grandson, Lincoln Grahlfs, Brad Geyer, Jeffery Froh, Paul McMahon, Don McKeating, and Steve Books. The VFP "hat" was passed, and the VFP May meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer's Report - Paul reviewed his monthly "green sheet."  Revenue was $ 2,300, including a generous donation from Judith Khehr. The Memorial Mile netted $ 904 to May 31st, and with Memorial Day $ 1,749 total. The separate report shows the details. The June Fundraising letter is out. Expenditures were $ 1,900. The checkbook is in good shape.
Committee Reports

Counter Recruiting - David reported being ready to start in September. The schools are lined up.

Scholarship - David reports the H.S. Guidance Counselors are cooperative, and that there were 30 essays for the scholarship awards from 5 schools this spring.

Memorial Day - David is ready to hear suggestions about possible speakers for next year.
Memorial Mile - Phil reports that earlier planning the better. A committee meeting should be early in the new year. Many comments by viewers were noted, Paul - as a Tradition for our Chapter, Roger Garms said it was very important to keep doing it, and Father Michael from the Orthodox Church said keep having it.
Planning Committee - The Greatest War effort is happening again, at the Union Theater in Nov. www.Thegreatestwar.org.
Website(s) - Brad reported the site has a lot of good Chapter information on it.

Tabling/Outreach - Don reported the Gaza action for June 24th (in announcements) Tabling at Hans going. Discussion regarding buttons tabled. Don is looking into it. New business card coming to hand out.

New Business

50th Anniversary of the Moratorium on Vietnam - discussion, worth commemorating. Possible tie-in to Iran now. From Oct/Nov. 1969 to now. More information next month.
Possible Farly Center Meeting - Phil reported a future possibility

Robert Kimbrough - Lincoln reported no news yet.

Joy First letter to Senator Baldwin - pending signing by Chapter 25, checking on it.

July Chair - Jeff

Any additional business - Long Shadows books are still available for distribution. IVAW/About Face - newer name - Motion to donate $ 50.00 to the newly re-named organization About Face/former Iraq Veterans Against the War. The Motion Passed.  Discussion on finding information about local About Face members.
Announcements

A list of announcements of the next VFP meetings, events, future vigils was read.
Joan Kemble reported that Tom Boswell was interested in attending a future meeting regarding the F-35 issue.

Phil reported more on meetings regarding Bob Lafollette from an Argle meeting.

Adjournment - The meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM.

Minutes by Books
